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Town of  Hebron 

PO Box 188 
Hebron, NH 03241 

Phone: 603-744-2631 
                 execassist@hebronnh.org 

 

Hebron Historic District Commission 
Minutes of Meeting July 16, 2019 

 

Historic District Commission Members Present:  Ron Collins, (Chair), David Brittelli, (Vice 

Chair) Carol Bears (Secretary). 

Absent:  Roger Larochelle (Planning Board Member) Chris Laux (Member), Paul Hazelton 

(Select Board Representative), 

Others Present:  Amy Dickson and Nadine Miller from the State of NH Division of Historical 

Resources. 

Time Convened: 4:00 p.m.       Time Adjourned: 4:30 p.m. 

Next Meeting:  TBD 

The purpose of this meeting with Amy Dickson and Nadine Miller was to ensure that the Town 

of Hebron was complying with the rules and regulations of the Certified Local Government and 

to remind us that grants were available through this program. 

Ron talked about him and Dave taking a course in LiDar Maps and being able to determine the 

route of the old college road that ran through Hebron, locating cellar holes of some of the early 

founders of the town.  There was discussion about getting together with PSU of have 

archeology dig sometime in the future. 

Ron talked about putting up new Welcome to Hebron signs for the historical district. 

They talked about six homes that are ready to apply for the National Historic Registry 

The survey was reviewed and there was one area that needs improvement and that is filling 

vacancy on the board.  There should be seven members on the board and should be meeting a 

minimum of four times a year. 

It was mentioned that there is a grant opportunity to have someone come in and review the 

roles and regulations of the Certified Local Government.  New member bios need to be sent 

along with an annual report. 

  

Respectfully Submitted: 

Carol A. Bears, Secretary 


